
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee Meeting 
February 25, 2014 

 
 
Members Present: 
Richard Bairam (Turk); Committee Chair, Ray Bonney, Bob Schroeder, Jim Levesque 
 
Excused:  Sean McDonald, Merrill Johnson, Bob Worrell 
 
 
The Committee began the meeting at 6:35.  Ray motioned to accept the minutes as presented, second 
by Turk, all in favor. 
 
The Committee had a discussion about the mandatory recycling ordinance.  Diane will be going to the 
Council tomorrow (2/26/14) with the changes in the enforcement section.  The Council in the beginning 
did not want to see fines, but have changed to fines. 
 
The cost of the single stream is going down again.  It just went from $15.00 to $14.00 per ton. 
 
There was a discussion about the tough year with the weather.  The guys have been doing a great job.  
They have been on the manual lately because of the storms and there has been a malfunction of an 
electrical part on one of the automated trucks, but the mechanic thinks he might have found the 
solution. 
 
Diane is still seeking ideas for Earth Day.  Sean suggested that we have some recycling games.  Diane will 
get some ideas from the men. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:50. 


